
Briarbrook Village 

Electronic Notification 

Application 
 

One of the primary goals of the current board is to 

maintain, and possibly reduce, homeowner costs.  We can 

begin by reducing the number of documents that have to 

be printed and mailed via the USPS to every homeowner 

(161 Lots).   

 

We have set up a new website for the community for the 

purpose of reducing costs and keeping everyone informed 

more timely.  Please go to www.bbvhoa.com and save this 

link to your favorites.  Here you will find links to 

all the association documents as well as current 

events. 

 

If you share our idea of maintaining costs, please 

complete the below:  

 

I, _____________________________ approve the use of  
         (print name) 

electronic notification, in lieu of USPS mailings, from 

the BBV Board or management company via email. 

 

Email address: ________________________________________ 

 

 

All homeowner email addresses will be maintained solely 

for the use of mass notification by the Board or 

management company and utilized in a “blind copy” 

format on all emails. 

 

 

_________________________________   ___________ 

   (Homeowner signature)      (Lot #) 

 

Please send to Kristy Page, Property Manager, via email 

at kpage@omni-property.com or fax to 317-541-0002. 

http://www.bbvhoa.com/
mailto:kpage@omni-property.com

